ST. URSULA ACADEMY

CATHOLIC « ALL GIRLS « COLLEGE PREP « GRADES 6-12

July 1, 2021

Dear SUA Community,

Happy July! We had a great month of June that included summer classes for high school
students, Summer Enrichment Camps and Athletic Camps, both for girls as young as five.
Summer Camps continue in July with Writers Workshop, Hand Lettering Camp, Enchanted
Forest Camp and Volleyball Camps for all ages. We’re looking forward to more summer fun!

SUA’s COVID-19 protocols for the month of July include:

o Masks are optional for all individuals in the building, regardless of age.

« Social distancing will no longer be in place.

o Students, employees and campers are strongly encouraged to stay home when sick.

« Continue frequent hand washing. Hand sanitizer will remain available.

e Routine cleaning and disinfecting will continue.

« Vaccinations are the decision of each family. However, it’s important to note that once
fully vaccinated, faculty/staff/students will not be required to quarantine after contact
with a positive case. Otherwise, quarantine and isolation guidelines remain. Note: We
are required, according to the State of Ohio, to continue to report COVID-19
positive cases that occur within our school building.

Final protocols for the 2021-2022 school year will be released later this month as we get closer
to our August start date. Please know, we sincerely want each and every student, camper, parent,
and member of the faculty and staff to feel safe while on campus. Don’t hesitate to reach out to
either of us if you have any questions.

Soli deo Gloria!

Mary Werner ’74, President and Nichole Flores’89, Principal



